
DPC Clinic Operations During COVID-19   
 
We are not currently performing face-to-face patient visits in either of our clinics due to 
current COVID-19 pandemic.  A DPC team member will call the parents of each canceled patient 
and offer a telehealth evaluation while our clinics are closed.  Your child will be rescheduled for 
an in-person appointment when clinic reopens.     

  
Our full team is still available by phone for current and former patients. If you have questions 
about your child’s development or if you are having difficulties getting developmental services 
your child needs, please call us at 404-778-1450.  If your call is answered with a recording, 
please leave your name, your child’s name and date of birth, and the best phone number and 
time to contact you.  

   
Questions about our clinic from professionals or parents of children who have not had their first 
visit, should be directed to our Clinic Manager, LaTonya Jackson, at 404-778-1463.   
 


